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Dear Parents,
	We have officially begun Spelling and Reading homework.   Please be sure to check your child’s WILT for the nightly assignments.  Spelling homework is to be completed in their spelling book.  A list of new words will be placed into their spelling book at the beginning of each week. Students will be responsible for 10 words per week.   A list of nightly assignments can be found on the inside cover of the spelling book.  Your child has practiced how to complete each activity in class.  You can find those examples on the first couple pages.   A spelling quiz will be given every Friday and sent home.  Please sign and return the test on Monday so your child can earn a star. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Your child will also be responsible for completing a nightly fluency reading.  He/she will need an adult to help with this assignment each night.  It will be completed in their green folder and is to be returned to school daily.  Please see the attached sheet for more detail regarding this assignment.    
	If your child is having a difficult time completing his or her homework, please do not hesitate to write me a note in the WILT, or send me an e-mail Jbennett@neshaminy.k12.pa.us.  It is important for us to work as a team to ensure that your child is getting the most out of his or her education. Thank you for your help!
                                                                                                    Sincerely,
                                                                 Mrs. Bennett                    
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